
AICE Booster Club Meeting 01/19/16 

 

Start time:  6:00 PM         End Time:  7:45 PM 

In attendance:  Jessica Sherar, Sibylle Valvo Schnotalla, Jo Anne Bruehert, Leslie Lucas, Barbara Kleisler, 

Candace Coad, Jenny Mayhood, Rosemarie Nielen D Raadt  

Old Business 

1. Auction 
 Sibylle completed 25 online applications for solicitations 

 Rosemarie spoke to her friend from the Rotary who can do catering for us at a discount if needed 
and who also offered to donate a $100 gift card for the auction. 

 Florida colleges have online applications for donations that we can apply for. 
 Candace suggested applying for donations from all the major football teams, not just the Jags. 
 Chipotle has an online application for requesting donations. 
 Jo Anne will email the donation letter for all to print and use in their solicitations. 
 Sibylle will try to get in touch with Mr. Dodd or his Booster Club board to schedule a meeting. 
 We cannot have alcohol in the baskets. 
 Sibylle found a website that donates beer to events. This could be helpful if we need to hold the 

event on our own, off school grounds. 
 During the November Booster Club meeting, we decided that we would ask AICE students to go 

into town soliciting for donations on 2/15 & 2/16 since school is closed those 2 days.  We need to 
let the kids know about this and get a sign-up sheet going. 

 It was suggested that we contact Beaver Toyota for a donation.  They are very community oriented 

and love to help out. 
2. Dena asked that we work on the scholarship form & criteria needed for the scholarship.  Jo Anne 

reminded the group that a student designed a form and criteria last year and rather than starting from 
scratch to get them from Dena and review/modify what the student created. 

3. Teacher Wish List 
 Rosemarie suggested concentrating on 1 item for all teachers instead of a shopping list of different 

things. 
 The Booster Club will send out an email to all AICE teachers introducing ourselves and asking for 

their wish list suggestions. 
 Ms. Mars said in the past that she could always use paper so the first gift from the Booster Club to 

the teachers will be a ream of paper.  A letter will be written introducing ourselves and attached to 
the reams of paper.  We will have the kids attach the letters and deliver the reams during an AAB 
meeting. 

 
 
 
New Business 
 
1. A suggestion was made to charge a nominal fee in order to be a member of the Booster Club. 
2. Leslie & Rosemarie volunteered to get the podium drape to see if the AICE emblem can be put on a 

table cloth to be used at AICE events. 
 
 
Next Meeting:  2/18 @ 6:30 PM in the SAHS Media Center. 


